
From: J <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 22, 2018 10:52 PM
To: lvjet
Subject: Re:

larry its not a big deal . brice s=id the island would be finished the 3rd then the 16 , then the 23 , =ence sat trip , its more like dec 3. now. so i dont mind=delaying till sunday

On Thu, Nov 22, 2018 at 5:02 PM Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> > wrote:

I certainly don't want you changing your sc=edule because of a pilot issue.
Darren is going to get back with me to=orrow about whether he is going to attend the "Celebration of
life=E2♦♦ Sunday evening for his friends Dad.,
My back up plan is=using Chip and Dave for Saturday's trip, and keep them both in St =homas to cover your
departure needs,
If I use Chip, it can=els the Helicopter, I'm not pleased with that, since we just sent =arren to get current in Heli,
and cover your needs,

Give me till tomorrow, and see if Darren commits to the full trip. The a=tual Funeral is Nov 30th.

I remember your c=nversation with Darren, it's tough to manage people, not machines,=C2♦

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 2=, 2018, at 4:39 PM, J <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

Suggestions? If i lea=e Sunday is that better

--

please note

Th= information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be at=orney-client privileged, may
constitute inside information, and is inte=ded only for
the use of the addressee. It is the property of
JEE
=authorized use, disclosure or copying of this
communication or any par= thereof is strictly prohibited

and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by
return e-mail or by e-mail to conversation-id 321430 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1542927102 flags
8590195713 remote-id 873737 <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>